
Institute of Para Veterinary Sciences, LUVAS 

Important Notice 

(Regarding admissions to VLDD programme 2024-25) 

 

This is for information of all the candidates who have applied for admission to VLDD programme 

2024-25. The counselling schedule is hereby postponed till further orders due to administrative 

reasons. It is further intimated that a fresh counselling schedule will be published with revised 

dates at the university website. Additionally, the provisional seats allotment letter issued for the 

1st online counselling is hereby withdrawn with immediate effect. The fresh provisional seat 

allotment letters will be issued to the candidates as per the revised counselling schedule.  

 Keep visiting university website (www.luvas.edu.in) for updates. 

 

 

           Director, IPVS 

http://www.luvas.edu.in/

